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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 12:06 PM
To: Jack Habib
Cc: 'nancy.israel@nationalgrid.com'; Taylor, Patrick; Ray, Peter (DPU)
Subject: RE: D.P.U. 20-75: Early EDC Responses to Straw IRs

Good afternoon,  
The Distribution Companies’ request for an extension of until close of business tomorrow, December 4, 2020, to 
complete their responses to the two information requests the Department highlighted for early responses in 
D.P.U. 20-75, is granted.  
All best,  
 
Katie Zilgme 
Hearing Officer 
Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, Fourth Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov 
 
 

From: Jack Habib <jhabib@keeganwerlin.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 10:03 AM 
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU) <Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov> 
Cc: 'nancy.israel@nationalgrid.com' <nancy.israel@nationalgrid.com>; Taylor, Patrick <taylorp@unitil.com> 
Subject: D.P.U. 19-55: Early EDC Responses to Straw IRs 
 

 

Good morning, Katie- 
 
The EDCs could use one additional business day to complete their responses to the 2 information requests the 
Department highlighted for early EDC responses.  May I ask for short extension until COB tomorrow to file?  
 
Jack Habib 
Keegan Werlin LLP 
99 High Street, 29th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
(617) 951-1400 
(617) 659-2151 
jhabib@keeganwerlin.com 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe.  


